MINUTES
ETRPC Meeting 
September 21, 2007
Present:  Mike Burgmeier (Secretary, Library), Greg Coverdale (Education), Dave Donovan (Physics), Felicia Flack (ADIT), Mark Flaherty (Chair, Music), Chris Kirk (HPER), Stephen Larson (Art & Design), Chris Lewis (Academic Computing), John Rebers (Biology), Kathy Saville (Instructional Technology).
Guests: Brian Larson (ADIT), Darlene Walch (Academic Information Services)
Approval of Minutes
Motion to approve the minutes of September 07:  Donovan/Kirk.  Minutes approved.
Chair
Flaherty is working to get things organized for the upcoming TLC Awards.
Academic Computing (John Limback)

Lewis reported that they have a fix for the wireless problem associated with the fall 2007 image.  It requires a new image to be loaded onto the laptop. Hibernation still seems to be an intermittent problem with some of the laptops but AC is troubleshooting this issue also.  Lenovo has our original image and they are working with us to identify where the problems lie.
Instructional Technology (Kathy Saville)

Nothing to report.
Unfinished Business

None.
New Business
Faculty Services in MyNMU
Brian Larson joined Felicia Flack from ADIT to talk about MyNMU.  Flack gave some background about MyNMU indicating that it consists of 2 pieces, the Banner part and the Pipeline part.  The new version of Pipeline will be on a Linux box and should be more robust.  Flack’s office has some tools to make changes to the various services pages.  Flack also indicated that not all things are fully implemented.  Some things are being developed internally while others come from the vendor.

Various usability issues were pointed out by committee members.  A list of suggestions follows.
· The ability to easily perform one function for all classes.  The current navigation offers all available functions for a specified class but one cannot easily get to one function, class rosters for example, for all classes.
· Would it be possible to add an option for selecting the number of results to display for class rosters?  Printing class rosters is rather cumbersome, especially for large classes with over 50 students.
· Concerning class registration, would it be possible for faculty to see the same view students see when registering (particularly whether classes are closed).
· Looking for the ability to get to things like student transcripts easier, with fewer clicks.
· Faculty and Advising link doesn’t contain links to advising resources.
· Can authentication for MyWeb be integrated with MyNMU so one does not have to log into separate systems?

Flack will bring these suggestions/requests back to her staff but reminded us that some things will not be implemented until the system is moved to the new Linux box.
Meeting adjourned 12:00 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,

Mike Burgmeier, Secretary 
